
Now Available! 
Commemorative Tee Shirt Celebrating the 

47th Annual Norris Pig Dinner 
Alpha Upsilon Chapter 

The Fraternity of Phi Gamma Delta. 
 

Missed the Pig Dinner on March 28th?  No problem!   
You can still share in the occasion by a donation to the Graduate Relations 
Program.  For a donation of $25 or more, you’ll receive a commemorative 

47th Annual Pig Dinner Tee Shirt! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To order, fill out the form below and mail to: 
  Pig Dinner Tee Shirt, c/o Anthony Lascalea 
  135 Miller Avenue #104, Auburn, AL  36830 
 

Name _____________________________________________  Size _______________ 
Address _______________________________________________________________ 
City______________________________ State _______  ZIP+4 ________________ 
Telephone (____) ______________ E-Mail ____________________ @ __________ 
Amount enclosed: $___________ Make check payable to: Phi Gamma Delta   

Allow 4-6 weeks for delivery.  Perge! 

 


